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These data refer to applicants in the “2024/25 cycle” who applied in 2024 for the Oxford MBIOL 

course starting in 2025 or in 2026 (deferred entry).  

In total there were 770 applications. There were 6.6 applications per available place and the field of 

applications was very strong. In December 2024, 349 applicants were invited to interview, and 149 

applicants were awarded an MBiol offer (including 3 deferred offers for 2026 course entry).  In total, 

19% of applicants to Biology received an offer. 

The UCAS forms of all applicants were read and graded. Overall, the standard of applications was 

very high and all candidates who obtained an interview were interviewed by two colleges. The tutors 

at the Queen's College note that the performance of all candidates who interviewed at Queen’s was 

strong and that decisions about offering places were based on all available information, including 

the UCAS form and interview performance.  

We cannot provide personalised feedback on individual applications or interview performance. 


